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A LETTER OF APPRECIATION – Weekend 26 May 2017 
 

Dear Kirsty, 

 
Many thanks to you and your hard-working staff for making our Reunion weekend a total Success: 

the hotel was so welcoming and enjoyable, leaving us with many fond memories.  

 

Our group had wonderful things to say about how you and your lovely staff catered for our every 

need, with nothing too much trouble, and we thank you all sincerely for this. 

 

The weekend was our 18th annual Reunion and we can honestly say your hotel beats hands down, 

many of the so-called chain hotels we have previously stayed in, especially the food and kind staff.  

 

All our best wishes, keep up the good work, as only a RAF Vet can! 

 

From: The former 40th Entry RAF Cosford Boy Entrants, 1960-1961, 

Not forgetting the lovely ladies who accompany us. 

 

 

Dave Stinson 

Secretary  

40th Entry 

RAF Boy Entrants Reunions 

 

 


